
St. THOMAS CHURCH 
 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

The Epiphany of the Lord – 06 January 2019 

…………………………….………………………………….                         
 

1. On 13
th

 January 2019, we have the Christmas tree celebration in our 

church. Details of the programme are put up on the notice board.    Details of 

the programme are put up on the notice board.  The celebration will be 

inaugurated immediately after the Hindi mass.  All parishioners are encouraged 

to participate in all the events being organised for different age groups. 

 

2. The Church support fund collectors are requested to submit the 

Christmas hamper sheets in the parish office positively by 10
th

 January 2019. 
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